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Residents can check their collection dates on our website. The guide on our 
website should help residents know what to do when disposing of the more tricky 
items they might have this Christmas. 

The garden waste collection service will be suspended for four weeks, from Sunday 
17 December. The service will resume on Monday 15 January. We are not able to 
collect real Christmas trees this year. Residents should take these to their local 
recycling centre. 
  

S106 Infrastructure Funding Statements 
Each year the Council is required to send to Central 
Government it's Section 106 Infrastructure Funding 
Statements.  

Following liaison with Finance, Open Space, Sport and 
Recreation (OSSR) and Affordable Housing Officers, the 
22/23 submissions were compiled by the Section 106 
team and details of the submissions can be found here.  

Dai Antill I Senior Business Support Officer 
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Help residents save on their energy bills 

Lower income households could benefit from free energy 
efficiency upgrades to their homes this winter with our 
support.  

We are working with partners South Dartmoor Community 
Energy to survey eligible homes across the District and 
provide energy efficiency measures, personalised to the needs of the property. 

Homes Upgrade Grants are available to homeowners with an annual income of less 
than £31k, who have heating that isn't mains gas with an EPC rating of D,E,F or G. 

Please spread the word and if you know of any residents who may be eligible for 
support, please ask them to apply online.  

Dave Sexton I Principal Environmental Health Officer 
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